
 
 

 

 

 

September 16, 2014 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Staff and Concerned Citizens:  

 

At the request of the Avon Board of Education, I am pleased to announce that you may review the contents of 

each Board of Education meeting packet by clicking on the Board of Education tab on the District’s 

homepage at www.avon.k12.ct.us as well as looking under the Announcements column on the homepage. 

 

Beginning in October, the contents of the Board’s packet will be posted on the Friday before the regular 

monthly meeting of the Board which usually takes place on the third Tuesday of each month.  Special 

meetings are scheduled on an as needed basis and are also posted pursuant to applicable state laws.  A listing 

of scheduled meetings can be found at http://www.avon.k12.ct.us/page.asp?pageid=18.   

 

Providing you access to all of the materials used by the members of the Board of Education during their 

meetings is another step toward providing you additional communication so you may keep abreast of the 

activities of your school district.  

 

Should you have any questions after reviewing these documents, please feel free to contact Peggy Roell, 

Board of Education Chairperson at proell@avon.k12.ct.us or me at (860) 404-4700.  

      

I look forward to communicating with you again very soon. 

 

Very truly yours, 

Gary  
Gary S. Mala  

Superintendent of Schools  

Avon Public Schools 

gmala@avon.k12.ct.us  
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